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Survey work in the Coal Creek Natural Area beginning March 11 
 
Surveyors will be working in the Coal Creek Natural Area beginning March 11 to collect 
additional information for King County’s Coal Creek Sewer Upgrade Project. As project 
design continues, some additional field work will be needed to inform design. We will let 
you know when field work is scheduled. 
 
The Coal Creek Sewer Upgrade Project will build a new sewer line to provide needed 
capacity for a growing community. This project also allows us to move much of the active 
pipeline away from its existing location in Coal Creek. We are early in design, and will be 
inviting the community to meet with us later this spring and into the summer to learn more 
about the project. 
 
What to expect during this work: 

• Surveyors will be present in the Natural Area and other locations.  
• Trails will remain open and no traffic impacts are expected. 
• Survey work throughout the project area will take about two weeks. 
• Survey markers will remain in place- please do not disturb them!  

 

 
 
 
 
Questions? Concerns?  Want to talk about the project? 
 

• King County will post updates at: www.kingcounty.gov/CoalCreekSewer 
• Call or email Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or 

monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
• Sign up for text alerts by entering KING COALCREEK to 468-311 

 
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
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